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Watts Remy

From: Katie Geiser <katieg3@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2019 10:47 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Testimony in Support of SB 926 & 931

Dear Senators,  
 
Please support SB 926 & SB 931.  The time is now to put a stop to industrial forest practices - use of aerial herbicide 
sprays, clear cutting, destruction of forest soils, harm to plants and animals.  As a fourth generation Oregonian, it is my 
duty to take a stand.  As a granddaughter to a former Oregon State Land Board head, I speak on behalf of my heritage 
and the deeply rooted love of this land.  The health of our lands is our wealth.  Please use your power to move us away 
from outdated forest practices and towards alternatives which give vigor to life.   
 
Thank you. 
 
Katie Geiser 
2255 Garfield Street 
Eugene, OR 97405 


